
Mayflower Archers Membership Report March 2025 

 

 

March 2024 membership stood at 192 members  (March 2023 it was 173).  Currently we 
have 234 members.   

Membership renewal is due at the end of April with the first email going out at the end of 
March.  We usually expect to lose approximately 15-20% of our membership at that time.   

There is a new beginners course starting on the 29th March which has 19 people attending.  
Pete has also started his midweek courses with 6 people attending.  We expect 
approximately 50% of these attendees to join the club although the junior beginners 
course last year had a conversion rate of 100% and the September course had around 75% 
conversion rate. 

 


